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Year 5 Residential Trip Meeting 

Just a reminder that we are holding an information evening for Year 5 

parents/carers about the April 2020 trip to Ingestre Hall. 

This meeting will be held on Tuesday 22nd October at 5pm in the Infant 

Hall. 

Peter Pan  

On Monday 11th November, we are having a theatre company deliver a 

production of Peter Pan. There will be two sittings – one at 9:15am for 

Reception, Years 1, 2 and 3 and one at 10:35am for Years 4, 5 and 6. 

Each sitting is about an hour. 

The cost of this is £2.50 per child. Please pay this via Parent Pay.  

Happy half-term holiday! 

This week is the last week of this half-term. 

The children have settled really well into Year 5. They especially enjoyed 

learning about Earth and Space and enjoyed their experience in a 

planetarium dome!  

We look forward to welcoming the children back after a week off. 

  

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh 
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Spelling 

This week’s spelling rule is words ending in –able. 

e.g. noticeable, considerable, miserable, understandable 
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